409 S. Quapaw Ave. Bartlesville, Okla. May 8, 1950

Mr. Russell W. Davis, President Board of Directors Bartlesville Public Library Bartlesville, Okla.

Dear Russell:

Since I am being transferred from Bartlesville in the near future, it is necessary that I resign from the Library Board. This resignation may be considered effective immediately.

I consider it an honor to have served with you and the other members of the Board.

Very truly yours,

George N. Cade

Mr. Russell W. Davis

Bartlesville, Okla.